
 
 
 
 
Dear Park Shore Parents, 
 
 
In am attempt to add additional safety to our program we will not provide our lunch 
program this year.  Parents must send lunch with their child on a daily basis. To attempt to 
enhance the health and safety of all our children who attend Park Shore, we are following 
the recommendations of the New York State Office of Family and Children Services. They 
recommend not serving or allowing the following foods at school.  
 
 
 

*Hot Dogs  *Hard or Sticky Candy/Gum *Grapes           * Raisins 
*Nuts   *Raw Vegetables   *Popcorn     * Apples 
 
 
 
All of our teachers are trained in Adult/Child CPR, First Aid and EpiPen awareness, thus 
adding another layer of protection for all of our children and staff.  We continually review 
all of our programs, facilities and security making sure everyone who works at Park Shore 
is aware of our policies and abides by our Safety Procedures.  Your child’s health and 
safety are of paramount importance to us and we will never compromise the approach we 
take to insure that. 
 
 
If at any time you have a question or concern, please never hesitate to call us. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 

 

Dianne      Bob & Chuck 

Dianne Vitucci     Bob & Chuck Budah 
Education Director     Owners/Directors 
 

 


